
 
 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 1O DOWNING STREET    
LONDON SW1A 2AA 

 

 
THE PRIME MINISTER 28 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Louise, 

 

 

Thank you for all you have done to deliver this Government’s ambitious transport agenda.    

You have made huge strides to take our rail system back into public ownership through the 

creation of Great British Railways, investing £1 billion in our vital bus services and lowering 

cost for motorists. 

 

I know you still have a huge contribution to make in the future. 

 

 

All best wishes, 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

The Right Honourable Louise Haigh MP 

 


